
            THE HIGH COURT OF KERALA

NOTICE

Written test for selection to the post of Office Attendant (Rec. No. 9/2024)

in  the  High  Court  of  Kerala  is  scheduled  to  be  conducted  tentatively  on

20.10.2024.

Admission Tickets can be downloaded from the Recruitment Portal of the

High Court of Kerala, three weeks prior to the date of the test.
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